
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

16th Annual General Meeting – April 6, 2017 

Committee Report 
Registration & Licence Review 

 
To begin, I would like to congratulate the following Interns who have successfully completed the 
Examination for Architects in Canada (ExAC): Cailean Cameron and Chris Oland. 

We have five (5) new architects from the Internship program: Cailean Cameron, Josh Armstrong, Chris 
Chevalier, Kim Fuller and Jaclyn Burgess. 

Our membership now includes a total of nine (9) Interns with one (1) new intern, Sepideh Sohrabi – 
welcome aboard.  

This past year we reviewed 12 CERB submissions.  I say “we” because Dan O’Neill has stepped forward 
to sit on the Committee.  Thanks, Dan – much appreciated. 

For those Interns planning on writing the ExAC exam this year (November), there is a minimum of 2800 
hours that must be logged, submitted and approved. The deadline for registration is July 15th, and must 
include your experience/hours. I encourage Interns to take a look at the ExAC website as it contains 
resources and tips on how to prepare for the exams and what to expect. Also, feel free to forward any 
questions to this committee through the Association. 

Finally, I would like to thank our Executive Director, Ben Russo, for assisting Interns with staying up to 
date with their submissions, as well as keeping this committee on track with reviews and managing 
other aspects of this committee’s responsibilities as things come up throughout the year. 

Thank you, 

 

Vince Barter 
Chair 

 


